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4-H New Leader Communications
A message from the Kings County UC Cooperative Extension Office
We have subscribed all leaders to this online posting.  If you wish to be removed, you may send an email message to:

dhcurendett@ucdavis.edu

Issue #2
6-15-07
All Leaders are invited to help judge record books at the UCCE office on July 24th. There will be two sessions-one beginning at 4:30 and another at 6:30 p.m.  In order to recognize achievement in a particular project area, Project Proficiency Awards (PPA) will be awarded in a separate judging from record books received for county judging. Please let me know if you can help with this event. 
Denise Cuendett at: dhcuendett@ucdavis.edu
582-3211 ext 2730
Congratulations on completing your first year as a 4-H Leader!
As a volunteer in the 4-H program you provide a valuable experience in a member’s life. Your time and energy are the very things that make the 4-H program great. I hope that your experience was all you hope it to be. We look forward to your participation in the coming years. We would ask you to take the time to complete the survey about your first year’s experience. CLICK HERE FOR SURVEY
Committee Members

We’d like to extend the offer to join one of the committee groups that organize and advise the 4-H office and council. You have a unique view of seeing 4-H as it operated in your first year as a leader. Your input and idea’s can help further the 4-H program in Kings County. Please contact the office for further information about this area. 
THANK YOU!!!

Kings County 4-H is great because of the volunteers we have. The office and staff would like to thank all the volunteers, who have help thro out the year.  We look forward to the 2007-08 4-H year to be exciting one







